
Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Planning Department 
  

 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 

TO: Johni Blankenship, Borough Clerk 
 

THRU: Max J. Best, Planning Director 
 

FROM: Maria Sweppy, Platting Specialist 
 

DATE: April 15, 2019 
 

RE: Log Cabin Transfer Liquor License Application 

 

As requested, the Planning Department reviewed the Log Cabin Transfer liquor 

license application to determine if churches or schools are within 500 feet (KPB 

7.10.020).   

 

A 500-foot radius search was done for KPB Parcel 063-600-25, 39056 Sterling 

Highway, Soldotna.  KPB’s address database does not have a 39050 Sterling 

Highway address. 

 

Churches and schools are shown as institutional on the land use map.    

 

Per 7.10.020(A)(2)(c), the public entrance of the licensed premises is less than 500 

feet as measured by the shortest pedestrian route to the public entrance of the 

Soldotna Brethren, Inc. church building. 
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